
Our Ref: 145 16 

8th December 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As a member of our History Club, your son is invited to take part in an excursion to the 

Blackpool Dungeons and Madame Tussaud’s on TUESDAY 20th DECEMBER. The Dungeons 

trace the history of the North West from the Middle Ages to the Early Modern period and 

will provide an excellent and interactive experience for our students. 

Students should wear casual clothes and bring EITHER a packed lunch OR money for a snack. 

We will leave St Margaret’s at 10:30 am and return at approximately 5:30 pm.  Please 

ensure that arrangements are in place for your son to be collected from school. 

The School asks for a voluntary contribution of £25 to cover the cost of the trip.  In line with 

a recent change to our Charging Policy, pupils for whom we receive Pupil Premium funding 

(eg. those entitled, or previously entitled, to Free School Meals) will not be required to 

make a voluntary contribution for the trip. 

If you would like your son to take part in the excursion, please complete the reply slip below 

and return it, along with payment (Cash or cheques to St Margaret’s School Fund A/C) to 

the school office as soon as possible. If you would like any further information, please 

contact me at mevans@stmargaretsacademy.com  

Many thanks for your continued support of extra-curricular History activities at St 

Margaret’s. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss M Evans 

Teacher of History 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP – Blackpool (Miss Evans) 

 

Name: ___________________________________   Form: ____________ 

I/We give permission for my/our son to take part in the excursion to Blackpool on 20th 

December 2016.  

I have enclosed voluntary payment of £25/Pupil Premium applies* (*delete as appropriate) 

Signed: _________________________________ (parent/carer) Date: _____________  

mailto:mevans@stmargaretsacademy.com

